PLANNING REPORT – 5th October 2022
Planning Applications received 
21/00995/NMAM_1

Land West of The Gardens, Edward Benefer Way, King's Lynn
NON-MATERIAL AMENDMENT to Planning Permission 21/00995/FM: Proposed

Primary Care Centre, new access, and associated facilities

Decision: The Parish Council have reviewed the amended documents and have no further comments to make.
Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.

22/01531/F
16 Furness Close, South Wootton

Proposal: Two storey Side Extension, Front Porch, and Landscaping.

Decision: Support the application.

Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.

22/00084/TPO
33 Oak Avenue, South Wootton, Kings Lynn
2/TPO/00330 T1 Cut back oak tree beside house removing a few branches that are touching the house would say less than 2% reduction 

Decision: Delegated
Note: Planning Applications should conform to the Policies laid out in the South Wootton Neighbourhood Plan.

The Borough Council has GRANTED Planning Permission for the following Applications:

None Received

